
City of Bel Aire, Kansas 
 

STAFF REPORT                                                                           

DATE:    September 7, 2023 
TO:     Ty Lasher, City Manager 
FROM:   Marty McGee, Public Works Director 
RE:     4604 Krueger Sewer line repair 

 

 
Current Situation: 
 
The sewer line at 4604 Krueger has collapsed and needs repaired. The 8” sewer line is almost 
completely blocked. Staff recommends repairs need to be made as soon as possible. (map on page 
2) 

 
Discussion: 
Staff reached out to four contractors requesting bids for sewer repairs at this address. 
Only two of the contractors responded to our request. Their bids are presented below. 

 
Contractor Total Bid 
UMC $15,700.00 
Nowak 14,300.00 
Pearsons No Bid 
Dondlinger No Bid 
  

 
Financials: 
The cost of these improvements will be paid for out of the Sewer Budget under Sewer System 
Improvements line item.   

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council accept the bid from Nowak Construction for $14,300.00. 
 
 



 


